
The US Supreme Court has ruled that forcing people to 

render their self defense firearms useless is 

unconstitutional, it is also very dangerous. 

 

With the decrease in police and sheriff departments, it is 

imperative that law abiding gun owners have the means 

to protect themselves.  This bill penalizes the law abiding 

gun owners by restricting access to their own firearms in 

case of an emergency!  We are not the criminals!!  

 

I urge you to do everything in your power to kill HB 

4005. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nancy Hopkins 

 


